
A couple of months ago, we put together the calendar for the church and designated 
March as the month for our Evangelism and Discipleship Conference at Joy Baptist. 
Some of us that have been going to church ever since we were born understand the 
ideas of 
evangelism and 
discipleship, but 
for those who 
don't come from 
that kind of 
background, it's all 
new. We decided 
to have a Saturday morning breakfast, followed by a couple of sessions on the 
importance of the Great 
Commission and evangelism. Then, 
on Sunday, I taught a lesson on 
discipleship, and later Sebastian 
taught a practical course on going 
out soul winning.  
 
The following week, we had our 
first monthly outreach breakfast. 
My home church does this, where 
once a month they'll have a big 
breakfast before going out for 
visitation in the morning, and I 
really like it. We had a typical 
Chilean breakfast before going out 
together as well. I was excited that five people from the church showed up for it, as 
well as those of us in leadership. Rafael, whom I mentioned in the last prayer letter, 
has been coming at other times as well to help with outreach.

In the middle of the month, those of us at our mission board serving in Latin American 
countries went to Panama City for a regional conference that we have every two years. 
There's always teaching on subjects that are relevant to the ministries we're involved 
in, and it's encouraging as well as useful as we seek advice or ideas on various issues.  
 
At Joy Baptist, we continue to move forward, excited by all that God is doing. We pray 
that this will be a great month filled with many blessings from the Lord. Thank you 
again as always for your prayers and support for us. God bless you!

Stephen   
Church-Planting   

APRIL 

Praises 

Our first Evangelism 
and Discipleship 

Conference, as well as 
our first Saturday 
morning outreach 

breakfast, were well-
attended, and the 
church is moving 

forward in reaching its 
Jerusalem.


The conference in 
Panama went well, and 

we had a refreshing 
time before heading 

back to Chile.


Prayer Requests  

That many will come 
and be saved at Joy 

Baptist Church.


We have an outreach 
for married couples, as 
well as Easter. Pray it 
will be a fruitful time.


Support Address 
Vision Baptist Missions


C/O Stephen Carrier

PO Box 647


Dawsonville, GA 30534


Sending Church 
Buffalo Ridge Baptist Church


197 Suncrest Street

Gray, TN 37615

423-477-3311


Contact Info 
+56935738884 (Whatsapp)


1-678-590-6575

stephencarrier44@gmail.com


carrierforchrist.com 
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